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Simply 'To Pose' As Analyst and the Duty to Know 

What is the analyst supposed to know? "To be a reject', Lacan says (1). Is this what leads him 
to enthusiasm? In part, if by enthusiasm we mean the fact of occupying the position of 
analyst with a certain lightness, at odds with both the Ideal and the Phallus. "Making oneself 
the dupe” (2) of the unconscious should also fuel this enthusiasm. "That's what the analysis 
must have made him feel, at least. If he's not enthusiastic about it, there may well have been 
an analysis, but no chance of an analyst" (3). Moreover, it is the trace of this enthusiasm that 
is often lacking in accounts of the pass. 

Knowing that we are the rejects of what makes us human, the quest for meaning (4), should 
lighten or, metaphorically, lift the symptom, rid therefore of the leaden burden that placed it 
in an (over)determinism. 

We think we know what the 'crossing of the fantasy is (the only occurrence in Lacan's work, I 
would remind you) (5): the mark of the end of an analysis (crossing the plane of 
identifications): '... there may well have been an analysis'. But we know less about a 'crossing 
of the symptom', as Michel Bousseyroux put it in Madrid last year (6). I would say that this 
other crossing is precisely knowing oneself to be the 'reject' of meaning, insofar as it allows 
one to occupy the position of analyst and by this is the sign of a certain enthusiasm. 

During the discussion of a session (23 April 2023) of the Ecole Seminar (7), Colette Soler 
emphasised both that it was enough to 'pose' as an analyst (already in Position of the 
unconscious it is said that it is the analyst who is responsible for the position of the 
unconscious), and that it was necessary to distinguish between to pose as an analyst, to 
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practise psychoanalysis, and to think psychoanalysis. "He (Lacan) is telling us that in order to 
practise psychoanalysis, it's not necessary to think it. It's a powerful thesis” (8). 

So there is a duty to know... to pose as an analyst. To know oneself to be "a reject" of    the 
quest for meaning, which translates into a form of enthusiasm, of freedom in relation to the 
phallic register. This does not imply inculturation on the part of the analyst (quite the 
contrary). It indicates that culture (both 'general' and psychoanalytic) is not enough to 'pose' 
as an analyst. "To be in the place of object a, all you have to do is pose there. It doesn't 
require a great deal of knowledge... There are different sensitivities here," she concluded. 
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